
 
                                           

 
 
 
 

 3251 Old Lee Highway • Suite 510 • Fairfax, Virginia 22030-1504 
Phone: 703-591-4850 • Fax: 703-591-4860 • info@IECAonline.com • www.IECAonline.com 

 

 
 
 
Dear Matt, 
 
On behalf of the Independent Educational Consultants Association, I would like to thank you for 
joining us as our ACE speaker at our Spring Conference in Seattle.   
  
We were certain that your expertise on how to communicate effectively would resonate with our 
attendees, and the evaluations have borne that out. The topic was particularly poignant given the times 
we are living in. As one participant said, “ Timely and interesting. Made me think about my own 
communication style and how I can improve.” Another participant said, “Matt is an engaging speaker.” 
 
Thank you, again, for providing your time and expertise on such an important subject. We are 
extremely grateful and hope to have you return in the future.         
 
 
 
Best wishes, 
 

 
Mark Sklarow 
Chief Executive Officer 
 
 
 

 
Valerie Vasquez-Guzman 
Manager of Education Programs 
 
 
 
 
 


